
                                                 

  
           DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 

RIDGE VALLEY 
DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 

 

RVS/CIR/051/2024-25                                                                                     02nd Sep 2024 
 

HOLIDAY – 9TH AND 11TH SEPTEMBER 2024 
 

Dear Parents, (Pre Nur-V) 
 

Greetings!   
 
Please be informed that the school will remain closed for the students from Pre-
Nursery to Grade V on Monday, 9th September, and Wednesday, 11th September 
2024, due to teacher training sessions. 
 
To compensate for these closures, school will be functional on the following 
Saturdays: 7th September and 21st September 2024. Please note the following 
details: 
 

• School timings will be from 8:30 am to 12:00 pm. 
• Buses will run as usual in the morning and afternoon. 
• Walkers can be picked up from school at 12:00 pm. 
• Brunch will be provided to students. 
• The timetable will be shared by the class teacher.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
 


